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On 15th December 2016, H.E. Mitsugu Saito, Ambassador of Japan to the 

Sultanate of Oman met H.E. Dr. Ali Bin Saud Al Bimani, Vice Chancellor of Sultan 

Qaboos University and H.H. Sayyida Dr. Mona bent Fahad Al Said, Assistant to the 

Vice Chancellor for External Cooperation at the university to follow up the 

continued success of the Japanese Language Course at the university and to 

donate Japanese books to SQU.  

During the meeting, Ambassador Saito on behalf of the Japan Foundation 

donated 155 books including Japanese text books, cultural books and literature to 

the university to introduce Japanese culture and its language to the students of 

SQU and boost mutual understanding between the two nations.   

 

 


